

Kings' Forest Primary School

Headteacher: Ms H Porter



Friday 3rd November 2023

'26 Letters of Christmas' challenge!

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am excited to announce that in Year 1, we are running a '26 Letters of Christmas' challenge this term. The challenge is that from today, the children practise one lower case letter every school day until Friday 8th December.

There is space to practice each letter 3 times.

We know that letter formation and handwriting is very important to help children to be successful in their writing journey so we want to set the children a challenge that encourages them to form their letters correctly.

It is important that the children complete this task themselves and we will be asking the children to write their letters in class to double check.

If your child would like the chance to win a special festive prize, then please get them to complete the sheet that has been sent home and bring it in to their class teacher on **Monday 11th December**.

I hope that you decide to take on this challenge and can't wait to see your beautiful letter formation.

Many thanks,

Miss Ball EYFS and KS1 Writing Lead

Station Road, Kingswood, Bristol, BS15 4PQ

Tel: 01454 866466

Email: admin@kingsforestschool.co.uk Web: www.kingsforestschool.co.uk



